Regent Holidays statement re Burma

15 January 2009

Business & Human Rights Resource Centre invited Regent Holidays to respond to its addition to Burma Campaign UK’s ‘Dirty List’ of companies allegedly supporting the military regime in Burma, available at:

- “Biggest Burma Dirty List Ever Published - 30 Companies Exposed”, Burma Campaign UK, 11 Dec 2008

http://www.burmacampaign.org.uk/pm/weblog.php?id=P409

- "The Dirty List", Burma Campaign UK, last updated December 2008
http://www.burmacampaign.org.uk/dirty_list/dirty_list_details.html
In response, Regent Holidays provided the following statement:

“Regent Holidays firmly believes in the right of the individual to decide for themselves whether they should visit a country or not. We also strongly believe that contact with Burmese people is essential and that through this contact it is possible to exchange culture, ideas and extend the hand of friendship. The Dalai Lama encourages as many tourists as possible to visit Tibet and spread their opinions around the world so that pressure, through public opinion, can be applied to the Chinese government. Isolation only allows a corrupt authoritarian system to prosper further. Economic sanctions do NOT work and only harm the local population.”
